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13
th

 February 2018 

 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents 

 

Meeting re National Curriculum Tests 
 

We will be holding a 30 minute meeting for Year 2 parents on Tuesday 27
th

 February to talk about the 

National Curriculum tests the children will sit in May.  We are running the meeting twice with the hope 

that this will enable everyone to be able to attend. 

 

We will explain the recent changes, show you examples of tests papers, explain how children’s scores are 

used and why they are important.  We will also have Year 2 pupils’ DT work on display 15 minutes before 

both meetings start.   

 

Please complete the form below to help us with seating arrangements and we look forward to seeing you 

on 27
th

 February.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs K Takashima 

Headteacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 2 National Curriculum Tests Meeting 

Tuesday 27
th

 February 2018 
 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________ 

 

 

I / we will / will not be able to attend the above meeting 2.45pm for 3pm-3.30pm  

 

I / we will / will not be able to attend the above meeting 5.45pm for 6pm-6.30pm  

 

Name: ___________________________________ 

 

Signed: __________________________________ 


